
LET'S DANCE AWA ODORI!

T.I.A.（Tokushima International Association）will organize an Awa Odori group 
on August 12th. Foreign and Japanese nationals alike are welcome to join us. 

Your participation will make a joyful Awa Dance Festival. 

Please let us know if you want to join us by e-mail or telephone call by Aug. 9th. 
Let's enjoy a festive summer night in Tokushima.
    
               ・        Date: August 12, 2024 (Monday)
               ・        Time: 16:00 ～ Reception & light meal (TIA office)

    
                   17:30 ～ Practice dance at the part in front of TIA.
   
                   18:00 ～ Departure to the dancing site.

  
We will contact you in case of schedule changes or cancellations. 
Please be sure to inform us of your contact information.

・Participation Fee (including light meal) : 
       TIA Members and Foreigners (Elementary student or older) = 1,000 yen 
       Non-members:  Senior High school students or older        =2,000 yen 
    
                                    Elementary and Junior high students       =1,000 yen
   *We will not allow unescorted minors to join. 
・Dance attire:  Original TIA Happi Coats will be available to rent 
                             for 3,000 yen (¥1,000 cleaning fee ＋ refundable ¥2,000).

    Please inform us if you intend to rent a TIA Happi Coat. 
T-shirts, shorts, jeans and Odori tabi (2-toed canvas shoes)
 or  comfortable sneakers are recommended. 
Participants are free to wear their own Happi coat or Yukata 
in place of the TIA Happi Coat.

To participate, call or e-mail at: 088-622-6066/ E-mail: info@tia81.com
1-88 Shinkura-cho, Tokushima,  Tokushima International Association
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